
 

 

 

 

 

2.6.2024 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

Construction of the Revolution Wind project (the Project) is continuing in your area, located in the 

Town of North Kingstown. The Project is being constructed by Eversource & Ørsted and its contractors 

and subcontractors. Crews will be continuing with the second phase of onshore construction for the 

Project. The route is roughly one mile-long and is within the Quonset Business Park, The Project will 

build a new substation which will interconnect to the existing Davisville substation. 

 

On Wednesday, February 21st, the Revolution Wind Team will be holding an onshore construction 

public open house for the North Kingstown and Quonset communities and businesses at the North 

Kingstown Town Hall. You are invited to attend this event to learn about the project and ask questions 

to our subject matter experts. This open house will run from 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM. We encourage all 

those who want to attend to arrive at 6:00 PM in order to personally interact with the project team. 

This will be an informal Q&A session. Light refreshments will be provided. 

 

We hope you can join us at the event, but if you can’t make it, please don’t hesitate to reach out 

with any questions or concerns you may have! See our contact information below. 

 

Open House Details 

• Location:  

o The open house will be held at the North Kingstown Town Hall, 80 Boston Neck Road, 

North Kingstown, Rhode Island. Signs will be posted to help with parking and room 

location. 

• Hours:  

o The open house will be starting at approximately 6:00 PM and last until 7:30 PM 

o The open house will be structured around an informal Q&A session with subject matter 

experts 

• Other Information:  

1. Light refreshments will be provided to all who attend 

2. Subject matter experts will be present to answer any and all questions related to 

construction activities, environmental practices, and restoration processes 

3. Visual aids and illustrations will be present throughout the room  

 

 

CONTACT US & SIGN UP FOR THE OPEN HOUSE! 

1-401-251-2207| Info@revolution-wind.com 

 
 
 

Revolution Wind is committed to being a good neighbor and doing our work 

with respect for you and your property. Keeping open lines of communication 

is important to us.  
 

If you would like to attend the February Open House, please visit the sign-up 

page by scanning the QR code with your phones. 
 

CONTACT US & SIGN UP FOR THE OPEN HOUSE! 

1-401-251-2207| Info@revolution-wind.com 
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